
 
 

2013-2014 FINANCIAL AID WORKSHOPS 

 

Newburgh Campus 
Kaplan Hall 

 

*PLEASE NOTE:  DUE TO CHANGES ON THE FAFSA,  you and/or your parents 

must have filed  2012 Federal Taxes at least 2 to 3 weeks prior to attending a workshop. You 

will now be retrieving your 2012 Taxes from the “IRS Data Retrieval Tool” that is linked to 

the FAFSA.  IN ORDER TO USE THE RETRIEVAL TOOL TAXES MUST HAVE BEEN 

FILED ELECTRONICALLY.    

 

You must bring all W-2’s, 2012 taxes and any untaxed income documentation 

for the 2012 year to the workshop. 

 

The following workshops will be held in Kaplan Hall Rm. 231: 

 

Tuesday  March   12, 2013     5:30 p.m. 

Tuesday  April       2, 2013  5:30 p.m. 

Tuesday  April     16, 2013  5:30 p.m. 

 

   The following workshops will be held in Kaplan Hall Rm. 233: 

  

Tuesday  April     30, 2013  5:30 p.m. 

Tuesday  May      14, 2013  5:30 p.m. 

Tuesday  May      28, 2013  5:30 p.m. 

Tuesday  June      4, 2013  5:30 p.m. 

Tuesday  June     18, 2013  5:30 p.m. 

Tuesday  June     25, 2013  5:30 p.m. 

Tuesday   July      16, 2013   5:30 p.m. 
 

 

** DEPENDENT STUDENTS UNDER 24 YEARS OF AGE** 

IT IS IMPERATIVE THAT THE STUDENT AND PARENT BE PRESENT TO 

COMPLETE THE FAFSA PROCESS. 

 

Financial Aid Workshops will begin promptly and depending upon the number 

attending may last up to 2 hours. No guarantee of admittance if late. 


